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21st June 2021 

 
 
Dear Y2 Parent/Carer, 
 
Since the expected lifting of Covid restrictions hasn’t happened as we may have hoped, I am 
having to make fresh changes to our transition plans for Year 2 pupils. 
 
We would like to invite you for a tour of the school, with your child. After school on Monday 
12th July, between 3.30pm and 6pm. Pre-booking will help us to arrange small groups, 
designed to keep everyone safe. There’ll be plenty of chances to ask questions as we walk 
round. Your child’s book bag and various forms will be ready to pick up on the evening.  
Please call the school office - 01263 512155, to book an appointment time. 
 
Year 2 children will come over from the Infant School to meet me and Sarah Walker 
(Deputy) on Tuesday 13th July. The children’s new class teacher will also be available to 
answer questions about Year 3. Any children that didn’t come on the Monday evening will 
be able to have a look around during this visit. 
 
Last year’s virtual tour will soon be sent to your child’s current teacher. 
 
Your children will be told who their new teacher is on 28th June. 
 
I look forward to meeting you, or for parents of siblings – welcoming you back! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Whil de Neve 
Headteacher 
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